Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 12:08 PM
To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Food scraps recycling programs

From: Sandy <Kleincrew@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 5:23 PM
To: Mayor

Cc: Ron Schulhof

Subject: Food scraps recycling programs

Dear Mayor and Trustees,

For a long time | thought about food scrap recycling ( | felt guilty over every corn cob and eggshell | threw in the trash)
but it wasn’t until | met Ron at the local farmer’s market that | committed to participating. My reluctance was twofold; |
didn’t have a secure garage to prevent animals and odor from the green bin and a trip to Secor Road once a week
seemed burdensome. Ron suggested a metal trash can to be kept outside (which | purchased) and | decided saving the
planet was worth a weekly (actually slightly less often) trip to Secor Road.

| was as excited as a child with a new toy and couldn’t wait to begin. Well, | now get great satisfaction every time |
throw an eggshell or other food scrap into my counter top recycling container which (as Ron assured me) is convenient,
easy to clean and odor free. | know | am doing my small part to save the planet for future generations. From the start |
thought that the only improvement to the program would be curbside pickup (I know they do it in the city of San
Francisco); three uniform size color coded bins (very neat). If they can do it in a large city, | can’t imagine why we can’t
do it here. After all, “This is Scarsdale!” | think this would encourage many more to participate, and what bragging rights
it would bring in addition to its wonderful merits.

Yours truly in saving the planet, Sandy P. Klein

Sent from my iPhone



